
EASTER AND APRIL AT SOTG . . .  

Easter began with a 7:00 a.m. sunrise service 
in the SOTG courtyard, complete with special 
music! 

The 8:30 and 10:30 services were in the 
sanctuary  with beautiful music of 
praise and some of our ladies showing 
off Easter bonnets. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In 
between services 
we were able to 
have our 
traditional kids’ 
Easter Egg Hunt 
for the first time 
since COVID.  We 
even had a visit 
from the Easter 
Bunny! 

 
 

The Sunday after Easter our wonderful Fellowship 
Committee arranged a brunch to allow time to gather 
and say farewell to our seasonal friends heading north.  
Thanks to Maryann Buettner, who made special SOTG 
aprons for our Fellowship Committee members. 


